Draft Minutes of the Deerfield Energy Committee
November 21, 2023

The Deerfield Energy Committee met on November 21, 2023, at the George B.
White Building.

Wes Golomb, chair, called the meeting to order at 5:35 PM. Also present were
members Erroll Rhodes and Barbara Mathews.

Mr. Golomb moved to accept the minutes from the previous meeting, Mr.
Rhodes seconded and all voted in favor.

The Committee discussed what to include in a presentation to the Select
Board about a solar project to supply electricity to the town’s municipal
buildings. It will be important to demonstrate the economic savings to the
Town that such a project would offer and to maximize behind the meter use.

The Energy Committee will sponsor a series of energy related talks at the
library on such topics as heat pumps, solar energy, home energy audits,
energy efficiency and climate change.

Mr. Golomb moved to adjourn at 6:44 pm, Mr. Rhodes seconded and the vote
in favor was unanimous.

Respectfully submitted on December 12, 2023,

Barbara Mathews
Recording Clerk



